
 

 

Claiming for 2022 under the Queensland Kindergarten 

Funding Scheme (QKFS) 

From 1 January 2023, the new Queensland Kindergarten Funding program was 

implemented.  

Services will no longer be able to submit new claims for previous quarters under 

the QKFS. 

QKFS claim adjustments from 2022 

If a service has identified an error in a claim submitted under the QKFS, they will 

be able to request the department to process a claim adjustment. Claim 

adjustments must be submitted by the end of the following quarter/term. 

Requesting an adjustment for a previous QKFS claim 

For long day care services, claim adjustments need to be made in writing to 

QKFS.LDC@qed.qld.gov.au. 

Services will be required to print the claim summary report from QGrants and 

identify the necessary changes for the claim. 

Claim adjustments will be processed within 10 business days of being received 

in the QKFS LDC mailbox. 

For sessional kindergartens, claim adjustments will need to be requested 

through their central governing body. 
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https://earlychildhood.qld.gov.au/funding-and-support/grants-tenders-and-funding/kindergarten-funding-for-queensland
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